Canastota (S0
A MESSAGE FROM PRINCIPAL SCHULTZ.. - -.i

Dear Parents and Guardians, ./7

I hope you were able to see our musical, Beauty and
the Beast, a few weeks ago. It was outstanding! Our
students and staff did a great job, and it was a joy to
be there. Special thanks to Mr. Buneo, Mr. Button,
and Ms. Miller for their guidance and direction in
this successful rendition of this well-known musical.

On Tuesday (3/26), WCNY Radio (91.3 FM)
representatives came to Mr. Button’s class to
recognize him as their March Classic FM Music
Educator Award honoree. Mr. Button was nominated
by a student for this award. Congratulations Mr.
Button! As you may know, Mr. Button is retiring at
the end of this school year, and his expertise and
support for our students will be missed. For the last
twenty-four years, Mr. Button has been serving our
students in Canastota. We are grateful!

Congratulations to our grades 7 and 8 Battle of the
Books team that placed third in the Madison Oneida
BOCES wide Battle of the Books competition
yesterday! Well done! I thank Mrs. Laverty for her
support and guidance for this team.

It is hard to believe that today is the end of the third
marking period. I look forward to our last marking
period being a strong one!

Sincerely,

Peter F. Schultz
Principal

UPCOMING EVENTS

03 /28 - Marking Period 3 Ends
03/29 - Good Friday
No School
04 /08 - Staff Development Day
No School
04 /13 - Junior Prom
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